
From: DYPXCPWEB@northernbeaches.nsw.gov.au 
Sent: 7/10/2021 10:46 AM 
To: "DA Submission Mailbox" <DASubmission@northernbeaches.nsw.gov.au> 
Subject: Online Submission 

07/10/2021 

M R  David Graham 
ST 
NSW 

RE: DA2021/1620 - 31 Moore Road FRESHWATER NSW 2096 

I am against the lack o f  extra parking and mainly the addition o f  an extra 100 patrons to a first floor bar with 
PA system. The noise which will be projected across the valley until late into the evening from bands and 
the like in a predominantly residential precinct should not be allowed. 
I 'm all for progress but this is over the top for residents. 

2021/703941


